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Rugby Alberta Director at Large – High Performance   
  
The past year as the Director at Large for High Performance was relatively quiet due to the impacts from 
the pandemic. There were no high performance rugby events that took place in 2021. I was happy to 
help review and provide update suggestions for Rugby Alberta’s dispensation policy to more closely 
reflect what other unions are using.   
  
It has been a great experience to be a part of the Rugby Alberta Board. I am sad to report that I will not 
be running for this position again as I will be moving to Ontario at the end of the year.   
  
All the best to Rugby Alberta and the High Performance Program in the future!  
  
Thanks,   
  
Janna Slevinsky  
 


